
April 16, 2024

AUSD Sunshine Proposal

Dear Patricia Sanchez, CSEA President:

The Azusa Unified School District sunshines the articles from the Collective Bargaining

Agreement that are listed below for the 2024-2025 bargaining period.

● Article IX – Leaves of Absence
○ Update leave provisions to current law and/or clarify language

● Article XVII – Salaries
○ The District will engage in salary and rules proposals

● Article XVIII – Annual Salary Supplement
○ The District will engage in Health and Welfare benefits proposals

Sincerely,

Jorge A. Ronquillo
Assistant Superintendent, HR


